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President's Message
"Thank You"
Welcome and thank you for your interest in AGA's Atlanta
Chapter.  If you are looking for the most diverse and talented group
of financial management professionals in the heart of southeastern
U.S., then you have come to the right place.   Our goal is to be the
leading educational and networking organization for government
financial managers and accountability professionals in the Atlanta
area.  So, if you're interested in continuing education, networking,
and camaraderie with other government financial professionals then give us a try and join the AGA's
Atlanta Chapter.. Learn More

AGA September Meeting
We Support You
The Atlanta Chapter conducts weekday luncheon seminars to
provide continuing professional education for its members and the
public. Click to read about speakers and register today.
 
As we start another year with engaging and educational activities,
we would like your input regarding the services and resources
that are offered.
Click here to complete a brief survey.
  

AGA SERVICES
What We Offer
The Atlanta Chapter is a local chapter of the Association of
Government Accountants, a national organization of professionals
interested in efficient, effective and economical financial management
at all levels of government - Federal, State and Local, including
agencies, counties, schools, and universities.. Sign up today.

COMMUNITY SERVICES
Support the Cause (Sept/Oct 2016)
Sponsored by The Atlanta Chapter of The Association of
Governmental Accountants, collect food for the ACFB.  In order to
help our nonprofit partner agencies create and provide healthy meals
for their clients, the Atlanta Community Food Bank strives to supply a
variety of well-balanced, nutritious foods.  Focusing on high-protein

http://your.website.address.here
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-e3BVpEWi6rKt9p9bSVrQySxX1Lf4fCt5fGJQKgnjBikITA-6PF3f_MHvEbOsxBb1oazkBjXCSc60aBcRya0G5ADcgBj_RSfbzyj45RjBgWsEAk6GI1BLfDlh0k3dmsCNUp2UU6dxr5d7AK_0LJBoFObIzHBqBN35lDXYZ1qjEWwZAAWhUXo2lO3dKBh-Kop5ghaH2L-WzCvDbb6DLNHQB5TYtXXBq3DjBEeb4KxjVCUslWLSLkzXkyYcdvC-max&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-e3BVpEWi6rKt9p9bSVrQySxX1Lf4fCt5fGJQKgnjBikITA-6PF3f_MHvEbOsxBbphdcpaGtEoxdsVSVS6nWIBvnN7xWHot_BFJP5ANhsIeBQk-Ou1-C3yC99zIILkgaC00V3S-AEeKC5n5cCKHIeo0wU7N7fgziGR7vbXwtQy0GypiRewbRwDRUtRdR-mnHr8_S6DyWvbQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-e3BVpEWi6rKt9p9bSVrQySxX1Lf4fCt5fGJQKgnjBikITA-6PF3fx7tnZ6EZYm_CeBJRqk8gn-iz9fqbZtYNWdFPTRCaNRXa8M21CWLmPpUTk-qmIDzDS3eKWrZbQUMJkS_5X38U2vH59Yg2FEh4rvCZ33iHnk-q8AgUIof_HxTYJp8oAlnH7SXFTuMMCsoE7UUw7g2VdOZN-0YEh_9Sg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-e3BVpEWi6rKt9p9bSVrQySxX1Lf4fCt5fGJQKgnjBikITA-6PF3f_MHvEbOsxBbDd7yi2OhlEYIREfK9QZEMH2XcEzUElxZD5hBOAUbZCt-enrDd4fNpeeOpfgxwpAE4P1YAw2vW_8y-2nPeDAahDumUvse6aWPVmV5o_OlkM1uFGZxO86mQsCNPiP1EhvYMfUc6PZYvjKM5khjjkcEmS5jEkZqrsPx&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-e3BVpEWi6rKt9p9bSVrQySxX1Lf4fCt5fGJQKgnjBikITA-6PF3fx7tnZ6EZYm_CeBJRqk8gn-iz9fqbZtYNWdFPTRCaNRXa8M21CWLmPpUTk-qmIDzDS3eKWrZbQUMJkS_5X38U2vH59Yg2FEh4rvCZ33iHnk-q8AgUIof_HxTYJp8oAlnH7SXFTuMMCsoE7UUw7g2VdOZN-0YEh_9Sg==&c=&ch=


MedShare_ medical
supplies for those in need

(July2016)

Click to Provide
Feedback!

food items, the food bank aims to distribute foods that will enable
people suffering the ill effects of hunger and poverty to feel stronger
and healthier.  Contact Belinda Riley for this and other opportunities to
serve..

We have big plans for You!
Join in the Activities
I hope each of you had a wonderful summer.  As most of
you already know, we are set to begin our new year of
meetings and events in September, and I promise you that
we have a fantastic year planned.  However, before I delve too deep into what lies
ahead, I want to thank all the chapter members who have worked diligently over
these summer months to create great plans and new programs for the upcoming
year. Plans 2016-2017

Scott Owens
AGA Atlanta President
404.463.6793

STAY CONNECTED
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